
 

 

Kitchen Renovation 

We are excited to announce that the kitchen renovation is complete! The division has 
updated all the cupboards and counters and painted the room. Through the provincial 
Nutrition Grant, we have purchased a new fridge and stove. Next year, we look forward to 
expanding the nutrition program to potentially include a Nutrition Coordinator and more 
nutritious, homemade snacks. 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten – What a Success! 

WTK was a great evening! We met most of our incoming students and families. We are very 
excited to welcome 36 new students to Beaverlodge! 

 

Library Updates 

Now that we have so many new and amazing books, we are updating the layout. The 
divisional library consultant is helping us to organize the books by genre so that they are 
more engaging and accessible for students.  

 

Classroom Celebrations 

Kindergarten is full of beans – meaning, they are growing beans! Grades 2/3 and 3/4 have 
planted and are growing 18 varieties of vegetables! 1/2 C will be publishing their book “The 
Beaverlodge Superheroes”, and will celebrate with a publishing party. The 4/5 classes will 
be making a newspaper to celebrate the end of the year.  

 

Upcoming Events 

11—Wheels Unit Begins (until the 17th) 
13—Report Card Writing Day – No School 
19—Summer Fun Day 
23– Grade 5 Farewell 
24—Grade 5 Field Trip 
25—Report Cards Available for Viewing, Kindergarten—Deer Meadow Farm 



26—Farewell Assembly and Canada Day Parade 
27—PD Day—No Classes 
  

 


